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General Announcements

Have your ID out and ready at lunch
Is this record broken?  Nope, it's because we care about you Chargers!  Forgot your student ID?  Use
recess time today to get your ID at the registrar's office so you can enjoy breakfast and lunch.  Be
ready to show your student ID while waiting in line at the cafe.  Thank you for respecting and showing
kindness to our staff who will be asking to see your ID in the breakfast and lunch line.

To ensure our lunch line moves quickly, please have your student ID ready to be shown at the
cafeteria door.  Thank you for having your student ID out and ready to present.  This will save you
time from standing in line, only to be directed to the office.

Celebrating Aloha Week, Teuila Festival (Samoa) & Tahiti Tourism
September is a celebratory month in Hawaii and the Pacific Islands. The Pacific Islands Performing Arts Dancers will be
performing at the MIKE A/B Courtyard during lunch on Wednesday, Thursday and Aloha Friday! Please come and enjoy
our celebration!

Inter club Council
Calling all Club Presidents!  If you are the President of a club, please email Kaylee Noda, Director of Clubs, your name,
club and advisor.  We will be meeting to discuss upcoming events on Tuesday, Sept 28 in Miyashiro's room at lunch.


